[bookmark: _Hlk497669772]Seaway Gun Club January 2018 newsletter
  Check our Facebook Page and website Seawaygunclub.com
      Clubhouse telephone (231) 766-3428


       	Fall Membership Special  Extended through January 14:
                          		     Join (or renew your membership) for $60

Remember that the club will not open on days when temperatures  are 20 degrees or less, or area roads     are not passable. This is for the safety of our volunteers and shooters. 

			
 SHOOT DATES 2018:			Event

[bookmark: _Hlk497669596]	Saturday March 17 		 Michigan Scholastic Clay Target event
Saturday March 24		 Michigan Sporting Clays registered
[bookmark: _Hlk497669619]	Sunday     April 29     		 Michigan Trapshooting Association  registered
	Saturday May 19        		 Michigan SCTP event
	Saturday May 26      		 MSCA event registered
	Saturday July 14		 Michigan Trapshooting Association registered
	Saturday July 28		 MSCA registered
	Saturday September 15	 MSCA registered
	Saturday November 24	 MSCA registered


Recap of 2017		new Promatic controls installed on Sporting Clays course
· Skeet roofs repaired and brush cleared on Fields 3 & 4
· Scholastic Clay Target Program event attracted 40 shooters
· Cordless card system (EZPull) installed on skeet & 5-stand
· Clubhouse floors, restrooms, and ceiling repaired/upgraded
· Members-only Jimmy Bronson shoot  held late in the summer
· Two new sets of throwers purchased
· One pair of throwers refurbished

In the “talking phase” for 2018/future:

			New roof for the clubhouse (deteriorated due to age)
			Skeet field that can be used when club is closed 
			Gravel for Sporting Clays course road

Please mark your calendars for upcoming shoots and consider coming out to stock targets, pull for shooters, or keep score for registered and SCTP events.

[bookmark: _GoBack]All help is appreciated as volunteers are essential in the upkeep of our clubhouse, grounds, and equipment. Thanks again to The Board,  volunteers,  members, and to our guests for making 2017 a positive, productive year. Hope to see you soon playing one or more of our four shotgun sports offerings, or visiting in the clubhouse.

			
			
